Memorial Day Committee Meeting
March 30, 2023

VFW Hall 310 Woodland Street

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Chairman Bradford.
Present: S. Bradford, R. Turcotte, C. Jacobs, W. Withington, M. Spellacy, S. Feinberg and W. McGrath

The minutes of the meeting of March 9, 2023 were read and approved on a motion by Bradford,
seconded by Jacobs.

McGrath reported on the email he received from S. Bilodeau that the band would not be marching in
the parade this year. It was agreed that McGrath would send an email to the superintendent of schools
to see if she could intervene and get the band to march.

The committee went over the task list and assignments.

The Grand Marshall was discussed and it was agreed that it would be good to have a woman this year if
possible. M. Spellacy will contact the following list in order:

Julie Winston

Checia Gonzalez

Chris Westland

Henry Dellicker.

The next meeting of the committee is April 13, 2023 at 6 pm.

A motion was made by Jacobs, seconded by Turcotte to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 pm. Motion
approved.

Respectfully submitted,

L ¥ Mty

Walter McGrath, Clerk






